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The Woodlands Township Board holds Special Board Meeting 
 
THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (September 13, 2019) – The Woodlands Township Board of Directors 
held a special meeting on Thursday, September 12, 2019. 
 

The Board of Directors took the following actions on the Regular Agenda: 
 

• Adopted the 2020 Consolidated Budget for The Woodlands Township. 
 

• Deferred action on the 2019 Ad Valorem Tax Rate for Maintenance and Operations to 
the following meeting at 6 p.m. 
 

• Deferred action on the 2019 Ad Valorem Tax Rate for Debt Service to the following 
meeting at 6 p.m. 

 
The Board is expected to discuss the tax rates at a meeting scheduled to be held at 6 p.m. on 
Wednesday, September 18, 2019. For more information on The Woodlands Township, or to 
view the meeting in its entirety, please visit www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov, or call 281-
210-3800. 
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